
SW 30TH AVENUE WIDENING PROJECT 

IN DANIA BEACH AND HOLLYWOOD 

 

Project Overview 
The Florida Department of Transportation awarded a $1,321,404 contract to Weekly Asphalt, Inc., for roadway 
improvements along SW 30th Avenue from Griffin Road to SW 42nd Street in Dania Beach and Hollywood. The length 
of the project is .55 miles. Construction will begin October 24th, 2016 and is expected to be completed by Summer 2017. 
 
Project Improvements 

 Widening from a 2-lane divided highway to a 4-lane divided highway from Griffin Road to SW 45th Street 

 New signing and pavement marking configuration between SW 45th Street to SW 42nd Street, including the SW 30th 

Avenue bridge over the Dania Cut-Off Canal 

 Adding bike lanes that will vary from 4-feet to 6.5-feet in width 

 Sidewalk improvements including upgrading ramps to meet current ADA standards  

 Installing new street lighting on west side of SW 30th Avenue and south side of Griffin Road at the intersection of 

SW 30th Avenue 

 Installing an emergency traffic signal at Broward Sheriff’s Office substation 

 Traffic signal improvements at Griffin Road and SW 30th Avenue to add an additional dedicated right turn movement 

 

Traffic Impact 

 One lane of traffic will be maintained in each direction throughout the entirety of this project. Most work will occur 
behind a concrete barrier wall Mondays through Saturdays 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. and Sundays and Holidays 8:00 
a.m. to 9:00 p.m.  

 www.dot.state.fl.us 
Innovative, Efficient, Exceptional 

For Additional Project Information 

Contact Ms. Casey Liening, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: cliening@corradino.com  

Flyer Created October 12, 2016  
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Project Updates
If you would like to receive project updates, lane closure information, as well as a weekly traffic report distributed by 
FDOT, please email cliening@corradino.com the subject of “SW 30th Avenue Improvements Project in Hollywood and 
Dania Beach”.  

SW 30th Avenue 

Public Meeting 
Tuesday, October 25, 2016 

5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Patrick J. Meli Aquatic Complex 

in the Community Center 
2901 SW 52nd St, Fort Lauderdale, 

FL 33312  

This open house will have an informal format. No formal presentation will be made. Project plans will be on display 
and staff will be available to discuss the construction, answer questions and address individual concerns. Public 
participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. If 
you need special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or require translation services (free of 
charge) please contact Dayana Iglesias at least seven days prior to the meeting.  


